International School of Theology

March 16, 1981

Dr. John Warwick Montgomery, Dean
The Simon Greenleaf School of Law
2530 Shadow Ridge Lane

Orange, CA 92667

Dear Dr. Montgomery:

It was a real pleasure to have you with us both for our chapel and
our Theological Colloquium class. The students thoroughly enjoyed
your presentations and found them helpful and challenging. I was
glad that you were able to bring your wife with you. We appreciated
your both taking time from your busy schedules to be here.

I trust the Lord will continue to bless you in your new school.
There is certainly a great need for such training. Perhaps some of
our students will be able to take advantage of some of the courses
or programs you offer.

Sincerely in Christ,

STt Pl

Dr. Ted Martin
Dean
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